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Dear Director Tanoue: 

We are residents of Ko Olina and we enthusiastically request the City and County of 
Honolulu to comply with its obligation to close the landfill next year. 

We heard the general manager of the landfill testify that there was room in the landfill 
for anther 30 years. 

When the landfill was scheduled to close seven years ago, we were told there was no 
time to find an alternative because it takes seven years to develop a site. The 
extension was allowed but no action was taken to start the process of developing an 
alternative. 

Here we are again. Same lack of options, same shortness of time, same old story. 
While in the mean time, we have been subjected to the stifling foul odors & hazardous 
medical waste run off. 

Enough is enough! Close the landfill and get on with developing other options. 
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